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United States October 13, 1989
Nuclear Regulator Commission
Region III d33iY5he]hd1MM]$;,

| Ms. T.L. Simmons-
k. 799 Roosevelt Road'

.

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137,

y, . Dear Ms. Simmons:
i

p Enclosed 'you' will. find the copies of the NRC Form 591 signed and dated as
you requested in your recent letter. We have already taken the appropriate

f steps to meet compliance with the violation in the regulation as indicated, .

( and we have- also implemented your recommendations as well. If possible, however,

s .I would like to have'you send a letter to me or the administration, whichever

b' y'our prefer, indicating the scope of your inspection and quality of the = he

department apart from the one violation. My request is basically for this
h reason. In my opinion, when this violation is presented to the Radiation Safety

Committee, it will' be viewed as something neglegent on the part of Dr. Torabi
F and myself. . As always we have tried to comply with our license to the letter

and- have taken measures to have perf ect inspection results this year f rom the'
I.S.B.H. , C. A.P. and J.C. A.H.0. in our respective department s. I feel an
additional summation letter of your inspection will help to maintain our
reputation, and demonstrate we are not derelict in our duties, but capabic. ot

of operating our departments in a credible manner.

Sincerely,

K. Vanderhye
Regional Director Nuclear Med.,
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